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Its November which means  it’s the end of Autumn! 

 

There was a lot going on in the home from events such as 

Halloween and Diwali to Days out. 

 



We started off with Halloween, with the residents dressing up and 

making decorations! 

 

 

 

  



  



They had a spooky Halloween Buffet! 

  



The residents made some poppies for Remembrance Day. 

 

  



The Residents and Staff Celebrated Diwali, we ended it with a buffet!! 

 

 

  



  



David and Joan celebrated their daughters birthday by visiting the local 

pub. 

 

 

  



Some of the residents decided to have a cheeky drink at the local pub. 

 

  



Some Residents went to the local garden centre to have a drink and 

some cake. 

  



We had Jean come in from the local church giving a communion service. 

 

  



We ended it with Hannah from Boogie Beatz doing some exercise with 

the residents. 

 

 


